
 

 

FRENCH AT LITTLE OAKS MONTESSORI – 
MONDAY 16TH SEPT 2019 

 

 

BONJOUR! And welcome back everyone. We are looking forward to another 
fun term of French and have lots of great things planned. 
 
This half term our topic is La Famille (The Family) and we will be learning how 
to say family names in French and introduce ourselves.  Your children will be 
coming home with an Ask Me sticker each week, and you can practise together 
some of the new words we have learnt. 
 
This week we start with our teddy family – Les Nounours – and we meet Papa 
(Daddy), Maman (Mummy) and Bébé (Baby).  We will be using our wooden 
teddy puzzles to say how we are feeling in French and will pass a big teddy 
around the circle to say Bonjour to him. 
 
We will be learning two teddy songs in French and playing a game of cache-
cache (hide and seek) with teddies and coloured scarves. 
 
We will be learning how to count to 10 in French using our coloured stacking 
cups and a little Nounours to sit on the top before we knock down the tower 
and all say “Ooh la la!” 
 
We will finish the session with a story about lots of little Nounours playing 
cache-cache together. 
 
À bientôt 
Miss Debbie and Miss Karuna 
 
PS:  Do follow us on facebook and Instagram for more details of our classes.  
We also have our Halloween Camp on 30th and 31st October – check out our 
website for more details – www.thelittlelanguageacademy.co.uk 


